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Executive Committee Report 
 
Blatchford Renewable Energy Utility Model – Memorandum of 
Understanding 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 

1. That Administration post a Request for Expression of Interest to elicit 
information from potential vendors for the provision of energy services to 
Blatchford that aligns with Council’s vision of a carbon neutral 
development and uses 100 per cent renewable energy. 

2. That Administration refine the technical, operating, and regulatory 
framework for the Renewable Energy Utility Request for Proposal. 

3. That the Request for Expression of Interest, as well as the refinement of 
the framework, be undertaken to commence construction in Spring of 
2017. 

4. That Administration report back to Committee in October 2016. 

History  

At the July 6/7, 2016, Executive Committee meeting, the July 6, 2016, 
Sustainable Development report CR_3541 was considered and the 
Committee heard from D. Young, Axsiom GeoEnergy Inc. 
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July 6, 2016, Sustainable Development report CR_3541 
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